

Mrs Louise Wood BA (Hons) PGCE NPQH Headteacher

Friday 27th November 2020

Dear Parents and Carers.

#### After School Clubs: re-commencement and making up missed sessions

I am pleased to confirm that, following this period of second lockdown which ends on 2<sup>nd</sup> December, our after school clubs will re-commence as follows:

### Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> December and Wednesday 9<sup>th</sup> December – Dance, Chess, JDFS Football and CATS

There will be three further "Autumn term Catch Up Sessions" on Wednesday 6th January 2021, Wednesday 13th January 2021 and Wednesday 20th January 2021.

# Thursday 3<sup>rd</sup> December and Thursday 10<sup>th</sup> December – Basketball and Dance

There will be three further "Autumn term Catch Up Sessions" on Thursday 7th January 2021, Thursday 14th January 2021 and Thursday 21st January 2021.

### Monday 7th December and Monday 14th December – Mini Tennis, Dance and JDFS Football

There will be four further "Autumn term Catch Up Sessions" on Monday 11th January 2021, Monday 18th January 2021, Monday 25th January 2021 and Monday 1st February 2021 (there's one more catch up session for Monday clubs due to our November INSET Day falling on a Monday).

## Tuesday 8th December and Tuesday 15th December – Budding Artist, JDFS Football, Mini **Tennis, Dance and Chess**

There will be three further "Autumn term Catch Up Sessions" on Tuesday 12th January 2021, Tuesday 19th January 2021 and Tuesday 26th January 2021.



#### Harbury Road Carshalton Surrey SM5 4LA Telephone 020 8643 4428 office@barrowhedges.com





**Pupil Premium** 

**Local Winner** 

Primary schools with

wards 2016









To reiterate, only those children who were already attending/have paid for this term should attend on these dates. If you have forgotten the timings, then please see attached schedule. Please be advised that we are unable to offer refunds for any places where children decide not to return to the club. Additionally, we cannot add any new children to this programme of clubs.

All parents should be advised that our Spring Term clubs will be organised to start from the week beginning Monday 1<sup>st</sup> February. This programme of clubs will last eight weeks, taking us up to Easter. Further details will follow in the new year.

We look forward to seeing the children back in their clubs next week and the one after!

Thank you for your ongoing support and cooperation.

Kind regards

Mrs Louise Wood

Louise wood

Headteacher